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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 8:18 AM
To: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA; Rigter, John; Bridget Metz
Cc: Roth, Mike F. (San Ramon) NAM; Gillan, John A. (Las Colinas) NA; Whitlock, Wayne M.; 

Knapp, Greg A. (San Ramon) NA; Marshall, Terry; Andy McDonald
Subject: RE: Former Radum Site Revised Closure Plan Requirement

Confirmed. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA [Lee.Cover@hanson.biz] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 8:11 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Rigter, John; Bridget Metz 
Cc: Roth, Mike F. (San Ramon) NAM; Gillan, John A. (Las Colinas) NA; Whitlock, Wayne M.; Knapp, Greg A. (San Ramon) 
NA; Marshall, Terry 
Subject: RE: Former Radum Site Revised Closure Plan Requirement 

            This morning I received confirmation from John Rigter that he concurs with Jerry Wickham to extend the deadline 
for receipt of the revised AOC 2&3 closure plan 60 days, or to July 28, 2011. Jerry and John, please confirm your 
approval with a return reply. Thank you. 
  
Lee W. Cover  
Environmental Manager 
  
Lehigh Hanson West Region 
12667 Alcosta Blvd., Suite 400 
San Ramon, CA 94583 
  
  
Ph (925) 244-6584 
Fx (925) 244-6586 
Mobile (408) 209-5292 
lee.cover@hanson.biz 
  
www.hanson.com 
  
  
  
  

From: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 4:21 PM 
To: 'Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health'; Rigter, John; 'Bridget Metz' 
Cc: Roth, Mike F. (San Ramon) NAM; Gillan, John A. (Las Colinas) NA; Whitlock, Wayne M.; Knapp, Greg A. (San Ramon) 
NA; Marshall, Terry 
Subject: Former Radum Site Revised Closure Plan Requirement 
  
Jerry, 
            To follow up on our conversation today, I requested an extension to the May 28, 2011 deadline to submit a revised 
closure plan for the former Radum AOC 2&3 based on the ACEH technical comment letter dated April 12, 2011, and the 
LPFD letter dated April 7, 2011. The request was based on the need for further coordination with Legacy in preparing the 
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plan. You stated that contingent on Mr. John Rigter’s response, you would consider a 60 day extension. I’ve called and 
left a voice message with John requesting an extension as well, and am awaiting a return call. For your information. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Lee W. Cover  
Environmental Manager 
  
Lehigh Hanson West Region 
12667 Alcosta Blvd., Suite 400 
San Ramon, CA 94583 
  
  
Ph (925) 244-6584 
Fx (925) 244-6586 
Mobile (408) 209-5292 
lee.cover@hanson.biz 
  
www.hanson.com 
  
  
  
  


